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Traffic Alert 

 
Update for NM 90/Hudson Street Bridge Project 

Silver City, NM 
 

Silver City - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) along with Interstate 
Highway Construction continues with work at the NM 90/Hudson Street Bridge in Silver City. 

 
Repairs to the intersection of US 180 and Bypass Road are scheduled to begin on Monday, August 
24 at 8:30 a.m. with a completion date scheduled for Friday August 28. 
 
Traffic will experience slight delays due to a one lane closure for repairs between the hours of 8:30 
a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  Traffic will be managed utilizing flagging operations.  Please use caution when 
travelling in the area. 

 
The NMDOT and Interstate Construction will have their next month Public Involvement Meeting 
on September 9, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. at the Grant County Convention Center, 3031 Highway 180 
East, Silver City, New Mexico 88061. 

 
### 

 
 
 

For information regarding this project contact Brian Torres, NMDOT District One Project 
Manager at (575) 525-7313 brian.torres@state.nm.us, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT at (575) 
525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us . 

mailto:brian.torres@state.nm.us
mailto:bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us

